
From:
Lampadariou Nikolaos
PO Box 2214, 710 03 Heraklion, Crete
Tel.: 2810 337849
email: nlamp@hcmr.gr

Heraklion, 7 September 2016

To Whom It May Concern,

Hereby we would like to confirm that the Hellenic Centre for Marine Research has recently 
collaborated with the company PCO CONVIN in organizing the 16th International Meiofauna 
Conference (IsIMCo) which took place between 3 and 8 of July, 2016 at the Aquila Atlantis Hotel in 
Heraklion, Crete.

During our cooperation PCO CONVIN showed great professionalism, willingness and enthusiasm to 
the undertaken tasks while its staff is characterized by kindness and great responsibility. Our overall 
experience in cooperating with PCO CONVIN was positive and all the planned activities were 
completed on time and with no surprises.

We have no hesitation to recommend PCO CONVIN and the complete services they provide to anyone 
looking for a professional conference organising company.

Sincerely,

Nikolaos Lampadariou

President of the Organising
Committee of IsIMCo
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